Year 6 PSHE lesson 1

Thursday 5" September 2024

Year 6 had a visit from Mr Collins, the Deputy Headteacher, of Crookhorn
College.
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He explained how their Secondary School functioned, as well as showing the
children a video made by the school. They were able to see the subjects being
taught, different teachers as well as the head boy and head girl.

The children were excited to hear about the school trips, clubs and other subjects they would have the
opportunities to learn.

Mr Collins then spent time answering their questions.

After Mr Collins had left, the children had an opportunity to write any more questions, concerns or
worries on a post it note. These were answered by the class teacher.
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Year 6 then created posters showing themselves in secondary school uniform and the subjects that
they were looking forward to learning about.









